Morden Game & Fish Association Scholarship

The Morden Game and Fish Association will be granting a $1000 scholarship to
a deserving graduate in June this year. In order to be considered for this
scholarship, you must meet the following criteria:

1. The graduate or a family member must be a member of the Morden Game
& Fish.
2. The scholarship is open to all graduates, and priority will be given to a
student pursuing studies related to Environment or Conservation
3. You must submit a letter indicating:
a. Why you are applying?
b. What are your career goals?
c. Why should you be the successful candidate for the scholarship?

Deadline for submissions is Monday May 31

Please email your scholarship letter to Tyler Sloan (tsloanl@westernsd.mb.ca) as
a Microsoft Word document.
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